
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

November 1, 2017 
 

 
Attendees:  Dave Belanger, Jayne Belanger, Kyle Gillis, Robbin Dunn, 
Jake Balfour 
 
Guests:  Tom Dufresne- Conservation Committee, Kevin Anderson- 
Meridian 
 
Tom Dufresne:  Tom came to discuss the possibility of another location to 
put the rectangular rec. fields.  Need to explore the options and see if it is 
feasible.   
 
MOTION by Dave Belanger to have Kevin Anderson of Meridian do a 
conceptual layout for two rectangular field and parking, not to exceed 
$1,500.00.   
The focus will be two rectangular fields and parking for 150 cars.  2nd by 
Robbin Dunn 
APPROVED 5 -0 
 
RECREATION COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING - November 15, 2017 
at 7:00pm at the Town Hall in the Building Department office.   
 
Hardy South- Has been fertilized.  Hydro-seed looks good.  Waiting for 
Gate City Fence.  $3,600.00 is the estimate for the fence.   
 
Rec. program expansion- Kyle is meeting with Laura Klain at the Hollis 
Library to see if we can co-sponsor some activities.   
 
New Equipment- Small tractor for the rec. fields and all infields.  Approved 
by the selectmen.  Kyle Gillis will handle ordering the new equipment.   
 
Plumber- Checking the water source for Lawrence Barn and getting an 
estimate to see if it is feasible to run drinking water to the field to add a 
water fountain/water bottle filler.   
 
Town groups will be contacted regarding the yellow storage shed at Little 
Nichols to clean out and reorganize.   



 

 

 
MOTION to close the meeting at 8:04pm by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Jayne 
Belanger.  APPROVED 
 
The meeting was closed at 8:04pm. 
 
Next meeting November 15, 2017 at 7:00pm at the Town Hall in the 
Building Department office.   
 
Submitted by  
Robbin Dunn 


